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Attending the Midyear Clinical Meeting & Exhibition on a Budget

TIPS FOR PHARMACY STUDENTS

CONFERENCE FEES

•	 Student members of ASHP have the lowest cost of attendance at Midyear, especially if 
you register by October 14. There are a lot of educational and networking opportunities 
available for students at Midyear, so it is important to us to make attendance as affordable 
as possible

•	 If you’re not yet an ASHP member, you can join prior to registering for Midyear to receive 
the bets rate for the meeting

	» We offer a free one-year membership for current P1 students

	» For P2, P3, and P4 students, the cost of membership is less than $5 a month (or 
$54 annually)

HOTELS

•	 Booking your hotel through ASHP will give you the best price on hotels near the 
conference site and there are hotels available at all price points

•	 Booking through ASHP will give you access to a free shuttle service to the conference 
center, so you don’t have to spend money on rideshares each day

•	 All rooms booked through ASHP come with complimentary guestroom internet access

•	 Booking your hotel through ASHP will eliminate the hotel’s resort fee, which will save you 
up to $45 a day

•	 Room rates for Midyear start at just $50 a night, and you can reduce the cost per person 
by sharing a room with a friend or classmate

•	 Rooms in the official ASHP block will be available on a first-come, first-served basis until 
November 7 at 6pm ET



FLIGHTS

•	 Depending on where you’re traveling from, your flight to Las Vegas could be a significant 
expense

•	 While it’s always recommended to book directly through the airline, third party sites like 
Google Flights and Hopper can predict price trends and let you know the best time to buy

FUNDING OPPORTUNITIES 

•	 Your university might have funding opportunities available to students looking to attend 
conferences – reach out to professors and your campus student affairs office to see what is 
available to you

•	 Your campus’ Student Society of Health-System Pharmacy (ASHP-SSHP) can 
organize on-campus fundraising efforts to help reduce the cost of attendance for those 
traveling to Midyear

	» ASHP has seen SSHPs be successful with a variety of on-campus fundraisers, 
including:

	Selling business cards with students’ name and school of pharmacy logo
	Finals survival kits – stock kits with snacks and goodies, have order forms 

available for parents and families, and deliver to students the week before 
finals

	Halloween candy-grams – allow students to purchase Halloween candy bags 
for friends, significant others, and classmates and deliver to students on 
Halloween

	» SSHPs can sell ASHP publications to students at a discounted rate and receive a 
portion of the sales. SSHPs can also host ASHP’s Student Leadership Development 
Workshop and ASHP’s Student Pharmacy Forecast Workshop on their campus as 
fundraisers 

	For more information on these opportunities, visit  
ashp.org/pharmacy-student/student-societies 

Register today at  

midyear.ashp.org


